From: montgomeryjp@yahoo.com
Subject: Garage remodel
Date: Jun 6, 2018 at 9:32:09 PM
To: kellyaross36@gmail.com

Hi Kelly and Randy,

John and | appreciate the remodel information that you have
shared. It sounds like a great plan and you have our support and
approval. See you soon!

Cheers,
JoLynn

JoLynn and John Montgomery
2432 Londonderry Rd
Ann Arbor, M| 48104



